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Dear Neighbour, 

A major project has been underway to redevelop Picton High School. The improvements will provide new 
flexible learning spaces, a new library, administration area, performing arts space, special education 
facilities, multiple covered outdoor learning areas and recreation areas. 

When school resumes in Term 2, 2021 Picton High School students will move into their new school 
buildings. From this date all students will enter and exit via the main gates off Argyle Street. 

The drop off and pick up area for the school will also be located off Argyle street. 

Work to finalise the remainder of the school upgrade will continue during 2021. 

We are writing to advise on the works that will be occurring during the Autumn school holidays and to 
provide information about the remaining work to the school site that will take place over the coming 
months. 

Autumn school holiday work

Autumn school holiday work includes: 

■ Completion of landscaping around the new school buildings

■ Set up of new classrooms in preparation for use in Term 2

■ Continuation of Argyle street roadworks.

Traffic management will continue to be in place to ensure the safety of students, neighbours, motorists and 
workers. 

We apologise in advance for any inconvenience caused. We will endeavour to minimise impacts on the 
community at every opportunity.
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Work to finalise the remainder of the school upgrade will continue during 2021. This includes:

■ Removal of demountables and site offices

■ Landscaping work

■ Sports field.

Thank you for your patience while we deliver this important school infrastructure.

Timeline

Project 
approved 

to proceed

Late 2018

We are here

New buildings completed 
and ready for school use 

April 2021

Landscaping 
and sports field 

Late 2021

Construction 
commenced

Early 2019

Removal of 
site offices and 

temporary school 

Mid 2021




